Norm Moore

N L
From: Michael Bowman <mbowman@alec.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 3:16 PM
To: Karen Fann
Subject: RSVP Now - ALEC & ADF Free Speech Dinner - December 4th - Scottsdale

Dear Senate President Fann,
You and a guest are invited to the ALEC & ADF Inaugural Free Speech Dinner. | hope you will be able to join us.

A special message to the states will be delivered by Michael P. Farris who is the President, CEO and General Counsel for
Alliance Defending Freedom.

When: December 4" Wednesday 7:30 pm to 9:00 pm

Where: Scottsdale, Arizona

Dress: Business Attire

RSVPs Required

If you have any questions or would like to RSVP, please respond to this email.

This will be a wonderful evening!

Michael D. Bowman
President

ALEC Action

2900 Crystal Drive, Suite 600
Arlington, VA 22202

W: 571.482.5050



